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The following Notice of Motion has been received from Cr Jablonski: 

That Councillors consider not taking a pay increase for this coming financial year to 

help alleviate the financial burden on ratepayers. 

Notation from Director Governance 

A report to Council to consider the 2020 Annual Determination would normally have 

been put before Council by now. 

The NSW Remunerational Tribunal website states that the 2020 Annual Determination 

effective from 1 July 2020 is delayed.  The Local Government (General) Amendment 

(COVID-19) Regulation (No 2) 2020 has been made under the Local Government 

Act 1993 and delays by 2 months, in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, the time 

within which the Local Government Remuneration Tribunal is required to determine 

the fees to be paid during the following year to councillors and mayors. 

https://www.legislation.nsw.gov.au/regulations/2020-176.pdf
https://www.legislation.nsw.gov.au/regulations/2020-176.pdf

